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What we did this week: 
This week the children have all enjoyed their UOI 
activities! They were all excited about a surprise 
visit from a real-life cow (Ms. Maricor in fancy 
dress!) who came to tell them all about herself and 
her friends from the farm! 
 
In English, the children enjoyed watching a short 
film about the sounds that farm animals make and 
played along, imitating them. 
  
The children created fluffy sheep using  
cotton wool balls. We also made muddy pig pictures 
using brown paint and our fingers! The children 
loved exploring the feeling of the paint on their 
hands. 
 
In Chinese, the children have been reading about 
the cat who went fishing. They created  
paper plate cat faces and counted their  
whiskers; they look very cute! 
 
The children also used printing techniques to create 
a fish bowl and fish. They then carefully counted 5 
fish into the bowl! 
 
You can help by talking to your children at home, in 
their main language, about the different animals we 
learn about, what they eat, what they sound like and 
where they live. Loy Krathong: 

On November 14th, the traditional Loy Krathong 
celebrations will be replaced with an assembly to 
honour His Majesty the King Bhumibol Adulyade’s 
work.  
 
More information about this will follow soon from 
the Thai team. 
 

What we will do next week: 
Next week in English we will finish looking at animals 
on the farm and will move on to animals that live in 
the sea! We will sing lots of fun songs and read lots 
of fishy themed stories! 
 
In Chinese next week, the children will look at the 
rabbit and the bird.  
 

We hope you have a great weekend! 
 

Class Photo: 
Nursery L parents, please be reminded that the 
individual and class photos will take place on Monday 
7th November.  
 
They must arrive to school ON TIME (7.50) and 
wearing their blue and green school uniform. 
 

Happy Birthday! 
Wishing a very happy birthday: Lada (2nd November), Andy (10th November) Kwang (14th November) 

 

Vocabulary: 
Here are the vocabulary words so far this term. You 
can look at them in their home language to help their 
understanding!  
English: Farm, Horse, Pig, Sheep, Cow. 
 
Chinese: Cat, Dog, Fish, Rabbit, Bird. 
 

Reminder: 
Please be on time to pick up your children at 2.45 in 
the afternoon. At 3pm the children will be taken to 
Mr. Laurent’s office. 
 



 

 


